
 

February 16, 2012 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Carolyn McGinn, Chairperson 

Senate Committee on Ways and Means 

Statehouse, Room 545-S 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Senator McGinn: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 415 by Senate Committee on Assessment and Taxation 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 415 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 SB 415 would establish a 10.0 percent bid preference for the purchase of vehicles 

manufactured within the State of Kansas.  The bill would apply only to bids which match the 

exact vehicle specifications of the state agency purchasing the vehicle.  

 

 The Department of Administration indicates any fiscal effect resulting from the passage 

of SB 415 could be absorbed within existing resources.  Any fiscal effect associated with SB 415 

is not reflected in The FY 2013 Governor’s Budget Report. 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Steven J. Anderson, CPA, MBA 

 Director of the Budget 

 

cc: Marilyn Jacobson, DofA  

 Steve Neske, Revenue 


